
 
April  26, 2021 

 
 
Dear New Hampshire Fallen Officer’s Family and Friends: 
 
 Following CDC and State of New Hampshire COVID-19 Pandemic guidelines and suggestions, the decision 
has been made to host the 2021 New Hampshire Fallen Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Ceremony virtually on 
May 14, 2021, commencing at 10:00 a.m. 
 
 The New Hampshire Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Association is planning a slightly smaller virtual 
Ceremony for 2021, with a l imited number of Committee Members present to honor New Hampshire’s Fallen Law 
Enforcement Officers. Unfortunately, due to pandemic guidelines, and to ensure the safety and health of 
participants, this year’s Ceremony will not be open for personal attendance by family, friends or the general public. 
 
 The Roll  of Honor will be read and uniformed Committee Members will place a flower in the star wreath to 
remember and recognize New Hampshire’s Fallen Heroes who made the ultimate sacrifice and died in the line of 
duty while protecting and serving the citizens of the State of New Hampshire. 
 

Our goal is to honor our Fallen Heroes, without placing families, friends and the general public at a health 
risk. Sacrifices of survivors that have been left behind are consistently remembered, we recognize that many 
survivors are still continuing with their healing and grieving process.  

 
Our sincere appreciation to the staff at the New Hampshire Legislative Office for setting up, coordinating, 

fi lming and providing technical assistance to air the 2021 New Hampshire Fallen Law Enforcement Officers Memorial 
Ceremony.  If you would l ike to participate in this year’s virtual Ceremony, please go to the following l ink on   
May 14, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.: 
 

https://youtu.be/Qd5fDWOE1Pw 
 
 This will be a l ive presentation, however, it will be saved and can be viewed at a later date if you are not 
able to view it l ive on May 14th. 
 

The Association is still seeking donations for perpetual care of New Hampshire’s Memorial Wall and any 
monetary donation you would l ike to make is greatly appreciated. 

 
National Police Week has been postponed from May to October this year.  However, there will still be 

virtual ceremonies held in May should you wish participate, please consult their website for further information 
and up to date scheduling. 
 
 We sincerely thank you for your patience and understanding during these difficult times and we look 
forward to seeing everyone personally at the 2022  New Hampshire Fallen Law Enforcement Officers Annual 
Ceremony.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 603-271-3128.    
       

Sincerely, 

 
        Colonel Kevin J. Jordan, President 
      NH Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Committee 
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